786 Apple Drive
Mohave Valley, AZ 86440

September 18, 2013
Mr. Jay Bird, Director

Walmart 

1234 Pear Lane

Dilueth MN, 46573

Dear Jay Blue:

I am a Junior High Teacher in Bullhead City, AZ.  I purchased a product from your local store that does not work.

On September 1, 2013 I purchased a Super Spiffy Electric Pencil Sharpener model SPF 123, serial number 567898, at your local Bullhead City store at 3:00 p.m.  I purchased this item for $45.00.  When I opened the box I found the sharpener cracked and broken.  I tried to plug in this product and use it, but it did not work at all.  I am requesting a full refund of the purchase price of this product. 
I will contact you on Monday September 23, 2013 at 3:00 p.m. to discuss this request. 
Thank you for your time in this matter!

Sincerely,

David L. Martinez   

